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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 2:33 PM
To: Perucca, James (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 905 Maryland Ave -Legislative Hearing Compliance

Thanks Jim, we’ll put this in the file. Have a great weekend! 
 

From: Perucca, James (CI-StPaul) <james.perucca@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 2:31 PM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 905 Maryland Ave -Legislative Hearing Compliance 
 
Good Afternoon Ms. Moermond, 
 
I was called to complete an reinspection of 905 Maryland Ave, owned by Cheryl Golden.  
I have found the second floor storage issues to have been addressed. Combustible storage had been reduced by nearly 
one-half, overhead storage had been lowered well within acceptable height, and the remaining storage in an orderly 
manner. 
I wish to inform you of her compliance prior to the November 20th, 2020 completion date set at the last Hearing 
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Perucca, CFI 
Fire Safety Inspector III 
Commercial Inspection Supervisor 
City of Saint Paul 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
651-266-8996 
 
 


